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In my position as the Children’s Librarian at the Prescott Valley Public Library, I was happy to be contacted by Pet Partners who were willing to provide a program to our children this summer.  My first experience with this organization was in Lake Havasu City when we would have the dogs and their handlers come to our Library there and let children read to the dogs.
The teams in both places were professional and caring individuals who want to see children succeed.  One nice thing about the program is that the children can read without fear of being corrected.  The dogs usually get so relaxed they fall asleep.  When we would mention that the dogs were coming (or were) in the Library, most of the children couldn’t wait to read to a dog even if they had their own dog at home.  There’s just something about resting your hand on a dog’s side while reading to it.  The handlers are gracious and welcoming to the children and do not correct errors either allowing the children to make mistakes and gain confidence in reading aloud.
The organization itself is top quality as it requires its handlers to have updated training regularly and their insurance is solid and has been unneeded in the years I’ve worked with Pet Partners.  The handlers provided documentation of the training and medical records to us.  They also come up with good ideas for making it fun for the kids by bringing stickers and items to take home.
I can recommend Pet Partners and the handlers I have worked with most highly.  Thank you Julie and Griffin, Laura and Cruiser, Debbie and Megan!
If you have further questions, please feel free to contact me.  July 2019
Lynette Christensen, Children’s Librarian, Prescott Valley Public Library
lchristensen@pvaz.net, 928-759-3044
